Essex County T & F Championships 2021

Founds

Subject: Essex County T & F Championships 2021

Message from Billy Green April 15, 2021 16:33

All Club e-mail messages can now be viewed via the llIford AC web site link at
iIfordathleticclub.co.uk/messages

Please find below details of The Essex County Track and Field Championships 2021

Good Afternoon

Further to my previous email, | would confirm that the County Championships 2021 will be on
Saturday 31 July 2021 and Sunday 1 August 2021. Based upon current information we should
be able to hold the championships in the same format as in 2019 If there are any changes to
this they will be communicated nearer the time.

Attached are details of the championships together with an entry form if an athlete is unable
to complete the on-line entry form.

Information | received from England Athletics suggest that a significant number of athletes
did not register during 2020. To take part in the championships they will need to ensure they
are registered for the year 2021

Indications are that schools will not be entering en-bloc this year as the championships are
after the end of the school year. No doubt clubs will encourage their younger athletes who
normally compete through schools to do so this year through a club.

Paul Merrywest

Championship Secretary

If you need to respond to this email please do not reply but contact Billy Green separately
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